
February 9, 2024

Reverence, Respect, 
Responsibility…What 
starts here can change 

the world.

Dear Families,

The 2024-2025 Online Enrollment is now open. If you have not already done so, please take a moment 

to complete enrollment for next year.

To complete our online re-enrollment process:

● Please go to www.factsmgt.com

● Select Parent Log In from the menu bar and FACTS Family Portal from the drop-down menu.

● Type in your username and password.  If you have forgotten your username or password, please 

click on the link provided.

● After logging in, click on Apply/Enroll in the left menu.

● Click on the Enrollment/Reenrollment link.

Our Online Enrollment system will open with a link to the enrollment packet for your student(s). The 

online process should take approximately 15 minutes to complete. Your information will be saved if you 

need to quit and come back later. All fields must be completed to submit the enrollment packet. Once 

your Online Enrollment packet is complete, you must submit a payment of $100 per student registration 

fee to the St. Patrick School office to complete the enrollment process. This is not refundable and will be 

applied to your tuition. Your Online Enrollment will not be complete until payment is made. A late 

registration fee of $125 per student will be charged if enrollment is not completed by Friday, February 

17th.  This $125 fee will not be applied to your tuition and is not refundable.

You will receive an email when your online enrollment is finished. If you do not receive an email, please 

contact the school office.

On Tuesday, 2/13/24
students may wear a 

Valentine or Mardi Gras 
inspired top with 

uniform bottoms

https://www.factsmgt.com/


4th Grade
Inventions
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Earring Holder

Remote Retriever Side Pencil Holder

Desk Trash Can
Marker Organizer

Hanging Pencil Box

Hanging Trash 
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The Blower

Top Tier for Your Ear

Adjustable Picture Frame

The Cheaper Purse



Everyone was 
captivated by our 

recent feline visitor

Recent
Happenings

Our 5th Grade
First Lego 

League Robotics 
Team Competed 

@ Sectionals

Building lifelong friendships @ Recess

Our 
Scholastic 
Bowl team 

opened their 
season this 

week
Good luck!



Science
Experiment

Our 6th 
graders made 
blood in their 

circulatory 
system unit



Monday

We had a “souper”  busy Monday. We 
brought in a can of soup,  wore our 

favorite team jerseys, welcomed 
parents and grandparents, made 

cards for local nursing homes, and 
filled eggs for the Park District's 

annual egg hunt.



Tuesday

On Tuesday 
we recovered 

in our PJ’s, 
with class 

partner 
activities and 

a movie.



Wednesday

We had so many “twins” show up on 
Wednesday to make valentines for 
veterans and put on saint puppet shows for the younger grades!



Thursday

On Thursday, we 
dressed as our 

favorite teacher, 
enjoyed many 

outstanding talent 
show performances, 

and a few lucky 
students even got to 

silly string their 
teacher!



Friday

To round out the week, we dressed in our class colors, gathered 
as a school to play bingo and welcomed several amazing parents 

who supervised our classrooms while the teachers and staff  
enjoyed a very rare, quiet lunch together. 



Saturday

Thank you to all of  the staff, parents, students, 
volunteers and KC’s who made the week a success!



https://email.cloud.secureclick.net/c/4687?id=1370887.14274.1.19f66aa5c38fed08f043639ea5618412


1. Put your device 
down or away 
when someone is 
talking to you. 

2. Look them in the 
eye and give them 
your full 
attention. 



IRISH
Athletics

COME CHEER ON THE IRISH!!!
Monday @ Robein

Tuesday @ Home (vs Peoria Hts)
***8th Grade Night***

Thursday @ Blessed Sacrament

8th Grade Diocesan Tournament
THIS WEEKEND
@ St Mary’s Kickapoo

7th Grade Diocesan Tournament
NEXT WEEKEND
@ St Thomas 7th Grade Volleyball  8-3

8th Grade Volleyball  8-3



CONGRATULATIONS 7th & 8th 
GRADE BOYS BASKETBALL TEAMS

You made IRISH fans proud 
to cheer you on





            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates

2/19/24

NO SCHOOL












